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Dates for your diary

Car Park

All children and parents/ 

carers should enter via the 

main entrance only.

This is to keep everyone safe. 

Thursday 6th October – Harvest Service

Thursday 6th October – Harvest Themed Lunch

Tuesday 11th October – Parents Evening (3.45-5.45)

Wednesday 12th October – Parents Evening (3.45-4.45)

Friday 21st October – School closes for half term

Monday 31st October – School reopens

Tuesday 15th November – Academy Photography in school

Friday 2nd December – PTFA Christmas Fayre 3.45pm

Monday 5th December – Year 4 Bikeability Level 1

Tuesday 6th December – EY/KS1 Nativity 2pm & 6pm

Wednesday 7th December – EY/KS1 Nativity 2pm

Monday 12th December – Autumn term reports go out

Thursday 15th December – Pantomime Trip

Friday 16th December – School closes for Christmas

Harvest

We will be celebrating Harvest next week at school. This will include a 

service in church on Thursday. 

The children can also enjoy a special harvest themed lunch on 

Thursday.

This year we will be collecting for the Cheadle Foodbank. If you are 

able to donate any tins or dry goods please bring them to school any 

day next week. All will be gratefully received.

Uniform Swap Shop

We have set up a uniform 

swap shop. If you need any 

uniform please ask at the 

school office or see Mrs Eyre or 

Mrs Price. I am sure we will be 

able to help.

We welcome any good 

quality uniform which your 

child may no longer need to 

add to our box.

Reminder – all hair 
longer than shoulder 

length should be tied 

back at all times.

There is lots of information and dates for your 

diaries on this newsletter please read it 

carefully.
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Need to talk to someone?

If you have a concern regarding your child, your first point of contact

is your child’s class teacher. You can contact them via the office or

via the class email address. They will make contact with you as soon

as they are able.

Reception – reception@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Year 1 – yearone@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Year 2 – yeartwo@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Year 3 – yearthree@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Year 4 – yearfour@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Year 5 – yearfive@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Year 6 – yearsix@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

If the concern is more serious or if you feel the situation needs to be

escalated, please make contact with our Key Stage Leader, this is Miss

L Keeling for Key Stage One and Mrs H Bloor for Key Stage Two.

If there is a safeguarding concern, or you feel a situation needs

escalating further still, please make an appointment to see Miss

Ainsworth.

We are here to help.

Coming soon to St Werburgh’s Facebook and Instagram. Details and 

consent letters will be out soon.
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Our PTFA held their Annual General Meeting on Monday. 
It was a really positive meeting, thank you for everyone 

who organised or supported the meeting. The team have 
arranged lots of exciting events to look forward to, we 

would love for more of you to involved, even if you could 

just give an hour of your time at any of our events.

Bags for School
Collection 3rd 

November 2022.

Christmas Fayre & Raffle
Details later in the term.

Christmas Disco
Details later in the 

term.

Next meeting
Monday 16th January 

2023

All proceeds go back to support our wonderful children.
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Start of the football session

Our wonderful Key Stage Two represented the school
during the first football matches of the year. Their team
spirit and perseverance even in the rain was incredible, all
the staff were super proud of our teams. Thank you to
family members who transported and cheered the
children on. Hopefully after the poor weather this week
fixtures will continue next week.

MacMillan Coffee 
Morning

Thank you for supporting our 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

today.

It was wonderful to see so 

many of you joining us for 

coffee and a cake.

We will announce the winners 

of the children’s cupcake 

competition at next weeks 

celebration assembly.


